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Date: 06.05.2021 

To 

The Director, 

Genius Systems,  

Pune. 

Dear Sir 

We are pleased to write this letter to you to mention our appreciation regarding the 

electrification work amounting to approx. Rs.72 lacs, carried out for our factory "Fasttrack 

Packers Pvt. Ltd.", at Ambad, District-Jalna.  

We would like to congratulate you for the timely completion of the work of cabling, cable 

trays, LT panels & DBs, point wiring, light fittings, street lighting, earthing etc. to the satisfaction 

of our project team. 

We would like to mention that your activities were very nicely coordinated with our civil 

and other vendors. 

The panels supplied by you were of best quality as always. 

A special mention is required that all your staff is well trained in the latest engineering practices.  

We wish you success in all your future ventures. 

Yours truly, 

For Fasttrack Packers Pvt. Ltd 

 

Manager-Maintenance 

 

 

 

 

 


